
 

                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEAR EMPLOYEES/STUDENTS 

In an effort to reduce the risk of COVID-19 exposure and 

to comply with NJ Executive Order 192, Mikes Driving 

School has implemented protocols to screen all 

individuals entering our facilities to determine who may 

have been exposed. Answering truthfully will help to 

minimize the risk and to protect each other and our 

families. 

We appreciate your understanding and compliance 

Please utilize the QR code below 

to submit your daily screening 

 


